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Thank you everyone 
for coming to the July 
action pistol match at 
the Matamoras Rod and 
Gun Club.  We had a 
total of 51 shooters at 
the match this month 

which is a great turnout 
considering the heat. Of those 51 
shooters, 48 finished the match and we 
had 3 DQs listed for scoring. For those 
who were DQ’ed from the match you 
are more than welcome to come back 
and shoot the matches in the future. 
A disqualification does not make you 
a bad or an unsafe shooter.  They are 
part of the game and it can happen 
to anyone. Treat that experience as a 
learning experience and use it to better 

your pistol fundamentals and situation 
awareness. 
     I do want to apologize to everyone 
while I have the chance.  Stage one 
has been removed from scoring 
consideration due to an inconsistency 
in scoring and the way the stage was 
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delivered to some of the shooters.  This 
is my fault from a design perspective 
and stage briefing and I’ll make sure 
that doesn’t happen again. I will be 
making some changes to the program 
before the next match to help address 
some of these issues.  
     After the dust settled, Seth Dotey 
was our high shooter for the match. 
Seth completed the match almost 16 
seconds faster than the second place 
shooter. Great shooting Seth! Brian 
Moeller finished the match as our 
most accurate shooter. Brian finished 
the match an impressive 1 point 
down for the match. Great display of 
accuracy from one of our new shooters. 
Congratulations Brian! The results can 
be viewed at the following link:  
https://practiscore.com/results/23444
     The August match will take place on 
August 28th. I do not know what the 
round count is at this time but I would 
expect it to be close to 100 rounds 
as usual. We may run a side match of 
some sort depending on the weather. 
For those of you who are on Facebook, 
please check out the Matamoras Rod 
and Gun Club page on Facebook. 
Clint and George have been updating 
the page with pictures of the events 
and providing match information 
and the results as well. Many of the 
pictures are simply outstanding and 
deserve some attention.  
     Thank you all for a great July 
match. I look forward to seeing you all 
in August.       
     Nathan

Love is all you need...

Shade and water were in demand

Holly got a chance to relax at the end of a hot day...
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